
It's time to end wildlife killing contests. They serve no legitimate purpose and are not scientifically 
supported. All this on top of them being cruel and inhumane. They are a blood sport and are not 
conservation. 

I ask that you take swift action to move this bill forward. It’s the right thing to do for Oregon’s native 
wildlife, and for your state’s proud tradition of sportsmanship and conservation ethics. 

Cheers, 
Brad Loree 

 


